
Tsing Yi Town General Out-patient
Clinic resumes services after
renovation

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

     The spokesperson for Kowloon West Cluster (KWC) today (February 20)
announced that the Tsing Yi Town General Out-patient Clinic will resume
services next Monday (February 25) at its original site at 21 Tsing Luk
Street, Tsing Yi, upon completion of renovation works. The service hours will
remain unchanged (details are appended).
 
     According to the spokesperson, due to the earlier renovation works, the
Clinic had temporarily been relocated to the Tsing Yi Cheung Hong General
Out-patient Clinic since September 24 last year. Following the completion of
renovations, the Clinic will be relocated back to its original site.
 
     Patients with chronic illnesses requiring follow-up have already been
informed and arrangements made for follow-up appointments at the original
clinic site. Patients with episodic illnesses can make appointments via the
Telephone Appointment System (telephone number: 3157 0105) as usual.
 
     "KWC has already informed the residents in the district of the service
arrangement through various channels, including a banner outside the
renovated clinic and posters in the temporary services relocation clinic. The
respective district council has also been informed. A reminder message will
also be added to the Telephone Appointment System of the Tsing Yi Town
General Out-patient Clinic," the spokesperson added.
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